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  Outdoor Stairway Replacement Islington Avenue / Dorengate Drive 

 
PLANNED WORK 
 
The City of Vaughan, under its 2019 Capital Program, 
will be scheduling the reconstruction of the stairway 
connecting Dorengate Drive to Islington Avenue.  The 
design work has been completed and the City is in 
the process of hiring a contractor to undertake the 
work.   
 
Newsletter No. 2 will be issued prior to construction. 
This newsletter will provide further details and an 
approximate start and end date for construction. The 
stairway replacement is scheduled for late summer 
and expected to be completed later this year. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Project 
Lead. 
 

 
PROJECT LEAD: 
Colin Cassar, C.E.T. 
T: 905-832-8585 ext. 8756 
E: colin.cassar@vaughan.ca 

 

 


